Stream Stability and Scour at Highway Bridges for Bridge Inspectors
FHWA-NHI-135047

The NDDOT is planning to host NHI training course 135047 in mid to late January of 2022.  If you are interested in attending this NHI training, please contact (Nancy Huether), nmhuether@nd.gov by December 3, 2021.  

**Please note that the NDDOT must have a minimum of 20 attendees in order to host this training, so please respond on or before this date.  Thank you
